
 
 
Dear Registry Operator, 
  
The voting period for proposed global amendment to the base generic top-level domain (gTLD) 
Registry Agreement (Base RA Global Amendment) has concluded and the final results are 
being tallied and verified by Votenet. 
  
Preliminary results show that Registry Operator Approval was obtained. Please see the 2024 
Global Amendment webpage for a more detailed overview of the preliminary voting results and 
further information. ICANN org will share an update on the final results once available.  
  
As a reminder, now that the vote has closed, the proposed Base RA Global Amendment will be 
shared with the ICANN Board for consideration. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and participation in the ICANN multistakeholder model. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Russ Weinstein  
Vice President, GDD Accounts and Services 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
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